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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

      

November 4, 2019 

 

 

Leonard Anderson 

559 S McKnight Rd  

St Paul MN 55119 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re:   Request to Reschedule an Appeal for Property at 559 McKnight Road South, Delinquent 

Garbage Assessment 

 

Dear Mr. Anderson: 

 

The above matter is scheduled for City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, November 13, 

2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers; however, per your request, Ms. Marcia 

Moermond will make a recommendation to the City Council to refer the matter back to 

Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, January 16, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall and 

to continue the Public Hearing to Wednesday, March 11, 2020 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 City 

Hall.  If you fail to attend the hearing on January 16, 2020, you next option is the City Council 

on March 11, 2020 as there will NOT be further continuance of your appeal. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

c: Trudy Moloney, City Council Operations Director 

Garbage Assessment Staff 

Carol Berg o/b/o Leonard Anderson, a9696b@msn.com 
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